

Rotary Club of Placentia Meeting Newsletter

Meeting: August 21, 2013	Next Meeting: August 28, 2013	
Invocation: Lee Castner	Invocation: Roy Redman	
4-Way Test: Robert Gabler	4-Way Test: Ed O'Hara	
Pledge: Nate Forrest	Pledge: Lee Castner	
Program: Jim Paddock	Program: Jim Rutter	
Topic: District 5320 Grants	Topic: RYLA	
Raffle Winner: Jim Paddock	Raffle Donor: Michelle Cummings	

Announcements: President Ron White

- President Ron White started the meeting by reading a thank you note the club received from our Police Chief, Mr. Rick Hicks, for the National Night Out Event.
- President Ron announced the Youth Services workshop is August 24 at the District 5320 office in Anaheim. The meeting begins promptly at 8:00 AM.
- Bruce Brown informed out club that the Anaheim Hills Rotary is having their Concerts in the Park this upcoming weekend.

Fines & Celebrations: Bob Dickinson

Name & Amount	Reason	Name & Amount	Reason
Michelle \$44	Tyler's Birthday	Ward \$3	Tardy
Suzanne \$3	Tardy	Lee \$5	Ratting out Glenn and
			Kathi
Glenn \$20	Apologized to Lee	Jim P. \$2	Grandchild's visit
Ward \$1	Нарру	Carol \$1	Нарру
Roy \$1	Glenn's carshow meeting		

Opportunity Drawing: \$76

Program Summary:

Jim Paddock presented a summary of the District Grants that our club applied for and the requirements that needed to be fulfilled in order to receive any District Designated Funds. He explained that there is a specific deadline and timeline that needed to be followed for the application process. The two projects that we submitted on the District website are the Stop Hunger NOW! and Get on the Bus. Our for the Stop Hunger Now! Project is to use the matching grant to enable us to supply 21,776 meals to children in need.

As for the Get on the Bus Project the main goal is to bring children and their guardians/caregivers from the State of California to visit their mothers and fathers in prison. Our hope is to fund one busload of children and their caregivers starting from Orange County to the California Vacaville Prison.



Rotary Club of Placentia Meeting Newsletter

After the projects have been submitted online, the District Leaders will review all applicants and make their decision in September as to whether or not we will receive a matching grant. Jim stated he will keep the club informed with all the updates he receives from District 5320.

In the moment...



Bob, doing what he does best...asking people to open their wallets.



Look at the money pouring into Andy's Penny Pot!



Ward listening intently to all of the announcements...it is about being and ENGAGED ROTATRIAN!





Lee getting a piece of the action and letting Bob know who he needs to fine!